
Our  under  10 ' s  Ch i ld ren ' s  Church  on  Sundays   dur ing  the  
9 . 15  serv ice ,  meet  in  the  ha l l .  We  s tar t  w i th  worsh ip  ac t ion

songs ,  f o l l owed  by  add ing  our  TSP  prayers  ( Thank  you ,  Sor ry
&  P lease )  onto  the  board ,  hear  the  B ib le  read ing  &  watch  an
an imated  s tory  v ideo  o f  the  read ing .  We  w i l l  then  do  a  c ra f t /

bu i ld/  p lay  games  l i nked  to  the  read ing .  We  then  d i scuss
some  quest ions  l i nked  to  the  read ing  &  c lose  in  prayer .  

There  i s  a lways  a  break  downspace  fo r  under  3 ' s  i n  our  group
and  parents  a re  very  we lcome  to  s tay  in  &  j o in  us  fo r  the

sess ion  and  mix  w i th  o ther  parents .  

Th i s  month  we  w i l l  be  exp lor ing  the  fo l l ow ing  B ib le  read ings :  

Sunday  22nd  September :  
J esus  pred ic ts  h i s  own  death :  Mark  9  V30-37

Do  jo in  us  fo r  our  Harves t  serv ice :  
 

Sunday  29th  September :  
10am A l l  age  Harves t  Fes t i va l  se rv ice  
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Welcome to our September edition! 

children@stfranciswgc.org.uk
www.stfranciswgc.org.uk



You can contact me on email: children@stfranciswgc.org.uk 
My main working days are Sunday, Wednesday and Thursday 

 

Nikki,  our Children’s & Families’ Worker 

Hi Everyone! 
I hope you have all had a great summer and that you & your family are
settling into the new term. For some of you it will be a new adventure,

starting nursery, school, secondary school or even A levels or University! 
For some of you it will be back to normal routine but with a different teacher

and class year. For some it will be really exciting and for some it will be an
anxious time, but know that God is with you on this journey and that if you

need anything please do email me! 
This September in our house see’s me returning back to working at Church
after 10 month’s off on parental leave and returning with another little

person! I am really excited to be back and cant wait to see you all and catch
up as well as meet lets of new faces as new families come and explore 

St Francis and all we have to offer! 

Lets Pray! 

Dear God, thank you for your great love and blessing over our lives. Thank you that your
favour has no end, but it lasts for our entire lifetime. Forgive us for sometimes forgetting
that you are intimately acquainted with all of our ways, that you know what concerns us,
and you cover us, as with a shield. We ask for your guidance so that we might walk fully in
your blessing and goodness today. We ask that your face would shine on us. That you would
open the right doors for our lives and for our loved ones, that you would close the wrong
doors and protect us from those we need to walk away from. Establish the work of our

hands and bring fulfilment all that you have given us to do in these days. We pray that you
would make our way purposeful and our footsteps firm out of your goodness and love. Give
us a heart of wisdom to hear your voice, and make us strong by your huge favor and grace.

In Jesus' Name, Amen. - Debbie McDaniel



Have you tried out our monthly trails? 
Every month we will put up a new trail around

the Church grounds, there are 10 frames to find!  

Follow that trail!

This month's trail is: 

Harvest themed



Children's chapel
resources needed

We are looking for the following if
anyone is having a clear out:

*Thats not my..... books 
*Hardback baby books 

*Puzzles 
*Large floor puzzles 

*Christian story books 
*Christian games /puzzles

*Children's story books 
*fabric cube storage boxes 

We would also love feedback from
both the children & parents on what
we could do to improve the Children's

chapel 



Please drop of all donations in the
labelled box by the YACC office by

Sunday 24th November



activities to try at home 

Bubble prayers:
 As you blow through the bubble

wand say a thank you prayer for all
the wonderful things we receive this

Harvest time 

Healing prayers:
 Write down the names of people
who are poorly or of areas of the

world that need God’s healing hands  

Coin prayers:
 Throw a coin and if it lands on heads

say a thank you prayer 
If it lands tails say a sorry prayer   

Playdough prayers:
 Why not try modelling with the

playdough and use it to make
something you can say in a ‘wow’

moment prayer  















Please bring a drink and dress for the weather. 

Sunday 13th October at 3pm 

Come and join in our last Wild Church of the year 
Sherrardspark wood, Roundwood Drive entrance





 
W E  A R E  D E L I G H T E D  T O  I N V I T E  Y O U  T O  E N T E R  A  T R E E  I N  T H I S  Y E A R ’ S

C H R I S T M A S  T R E E  F E S T I V A L  A S  W E  C E L E B R A T E  A D V E N T  A N D  T H E  L E A D  U P  T O
C H R I S T M A S .   W E  W A N T  T O  F I L L  T H E  C H U R C H  W I T H  B R I G H T L Y  D E C O R A T E D
C H R I S T M A S  T R E E S  –  A N D  T H E R E  W I L L  B E  A  S P E C I A L  P R I Z E  C A T E G O R Y  F O R

T H O S E  W H O  E M B R A C E  T H I S  Y E A R ’ S  T H E M E .
E A R L I E R  T H I S  Y E A R ,  T H E  C H U R C H  W A S  A W A R D E D  T H E  S I L V E R  A W A R D  A S  A N

E C O  C H U R C H .  I T ’ S  T A K E N  S E V E R A L  Y E A R ’ S  H A R D  W O R K ,  A N D  W E ’ R E  N O W
W O R K I N G  T O W A R D S  G O L D .  T H I S  Y E A R ’ S  T H E M E  R E F L E C T S  T H E

E N V I R O N M E N T A L  E T H O S  O F  T H E  A R O C H A  A W A R D  S C H E M E :
“ O U R  B E A U T I F U L  P L A N E T ”

I F  Y O U  A R E  I N T E R E S T E D  I N  S U B M I T T I N G  A  T R E E ,  P L E A S E  R E P L Y  T O  T H I S  E -
M A I L  B E L O W  A N D  I  W I L L  S E N D  Y O U  A  R E G I S T R A T I O N  F O R M .  

T H I S  I S  A L W A Y S  A  P O P U L A R  E V E N T ,  S O  P L E A S E  R E G I S T E R  Y O U R  E N T R Y  B Y
5 T H  O C T O B E R ,  S O  W E  C A N  A L L O C A T E  Y O U  A  S P A C E  A N D  S E N D  Y O U  M O R E

D E T A I L S .   S H O R T L Y  A F T E R W A R D S ,  W E  W I L L  A L S O  A S K  F O R  A  B R I E F
D E S C R I P T I O N  O F  Y O U R  T R E E / O R G A N I S A T I O N  F O R  T H E  P R I N T E D

P R O G R A M M E ,  T A B L E  S I G N S  A N D  T H E  A L L - I M P O R T A N T  V O T E  F O R  F A V O U R I T E
T R E E !

G R A H A M  B L O Y E  C H I E F  E L F  2 0 2 4  C H R I S T M A S  T R E E  F E S T I V A L  T E A M

S T F R A N C I S C T F @ O U T L O O K . C O M  

S U P P O R T I N G  S T  F R A N C I S  O F  A S S I S I  C H U R C H  &  
T H E  1 S T  W E L W Y N  G A R D E N  C I T Y  ( S T  F R A N C I S )  S C O U T S  

S A T U R D A Y  7 T H  &  S U N D A Y  8 T H  D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 4











Parish Office: Open Wed-Fri, 9.30am-noon
St Francis of Assisi Church, Church Road, Welwyn Garden City, AL8 6QJ

Phone: 01707 694191 Email: admin@stfranciswgc.org.uk

Vicar: The Reverend Jenny Fennell
Phone: 01707 320960 Email: vicar@stfranciswgc.org.uk

Nikki, Children's & Families' Worker 
Email: children@stfranciswgc.org.uk

Church contact details: 

Check out our
YACC webpage

& keep up to
date with all the
Sunday Church
materials to do

at home : 

https://stfrancisw
gc.org.uk/youth-
and-children/

@stfranciswgc @stfrancischurchwgc @stfranciswgc

Join our Zoom Prayers 
on Wednesdays at 8pm 

Email vicar@stfranciswgc.org.uk
to receive the details 

https://twitter.com/stfranciswgc
https://www.facebook.com/stfranciswgc
https://www.instagram.com/stfrancischurchwgc/
tel:01707%20694191
mailto:admin@stfranciswgc.org.uk
tel:01707%20320960
mailto:vicar@stfranciswgc.org.uk
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